
Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


From: Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 4:02 PM


To: Freedman, Andrew


Subject: Re: Hello from WaPo


Hello Andrew.


Thank you for contacting me.  I have nothing to report at this time and will save your contact information.


Stu


Stuart Levenbach, PhD

Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


Main: 202-482-3436


stuart.levenbach@noaa.gov


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 2:19 PM Freedman, Andrew <Andrew.Freedman@washpost.com> wrote:


Hi Stuart,


In reporting on the controversy over POTUS’ Alabama hurricane remarks I thought I’d reach out and say


hello, and let you know how to reach me if you think anything is worthy of reporting. I’m at 617-257-1745,


and that is my Signal number to for encrypted comms. This email works as does --

afreedman@protonmail.com.


Hope your week is off to a good start, and all best,


-Andrew


Andrew Freedman


Deputy Weather Editor


The Washington Post


Desk: 202-334-6812 |  Cell & Signal: 617-257-1745


Follow me on Twitter: @afreedma


https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/capital-weather-gang
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